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Port Blair, dated the |0 January,2001,

To

The Secretary (TW),
A & N Administration,
Secretariat,

Port Blair.

Madam,

Kindly refer to your D.O.No.9-9/99/TW dated 07th
January,2001 regarding filling up of the vacant Posts re-
served for $,Ts candidates. In this connection it is to
inform that/information called for has alseady been sent
vide this Directorate letter No,14-86/2000-IPT/140 dated
08,.,01,2001, However a copy of the same is enclosed here-
with for ready reference.

Enclo:- As above.
Yours faithfully,

(c. &ﬁ%ﬁ\\\

Director (IP&T)




